
17 November 2022 

School Transport Request 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

A reminder please that if your child goes on transport and your child is being picked 

up early from school for an appointment or because they are unwell, it is the 

parents/carers responsibility to inform transport. 

 

 

Best Regards 

The School Office 


